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1. Meetings and Visits
Since the December Board Meeting, I have undertaken the following meetings and visits (not covered in the Chair’s report):

Prime Cymru - I attended a Prime Cymru event in Pencoed, Bridgend, attended by HRH the Prince of Wales in his role as Parton of Prime Cymru, which showcased a new wood-cutting business; our timber marketing team has followed up the business connection with the owner.

Glandŵr Cymru - I met Nigel Annett in his role as Chair of Glandŵr Cymru, and a Board Member of the Canal and River Trust.

Horizon - Together with Tim Jones and Iwan Williams I met with Duncan Hawthorn, CEO of Horizon, who are developing the Wylfa Newydd Project. 

European Commission - I attended the annual European Commission New Year Reflection.

Farmer’s Union of Wales - I attended the annual FUW breakfast in Cardiff Bay.

United Nations - I met with Baskut Tuncak, UN Special Rapporteur on Hazardous Substances and Wastes, as part of his fact-finding tour of the UK.


2. Award
On behalf of NRW, I formally received the Best use of Renewable Energy in the Public Sector award from Renewable UK Cymru and Freshwater (the event organisers).

3. Living Levels
Together with other Members of the Executive Team, we visited the Gwent Living Levels project, and received a briefing from the team on the work that NRW was doing in the area.


Emyr Roberts
January 2017
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